	Date: 
	Tue, 1 May 2012 14:29:45 +0000 [10:29:45 AM EDT]

	From: 
	Charles W. Rogers <CHARLES.ROGERS@cmsenergy.com>


	To: 
	lynn@ieee.org <lynn@ieee.org>


	Subject: 
	RE: Permission for IEEE SSCM to use 2006 photo you took

	Hey, that's great. I'm happy to give IEEE Solid-State Circuits Magazine permission to publish my 2006 photo of you. Please forward this along to them.

Love,
Charlie


-----Original Message-----
From: Lynn Conway [mailto:conway@umich.edu] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 01, 2012 10:27 AM
To: Charles W. Rogers
Subject: Permission for IEEE SSCM to use 2006 photo you took

Hi Charlie,

The IEEE Solid-State Circuits Magazine will be using that nice photo you took of me in 2006 in their upcoming special-issue. It will be superimposed on a chip-background to create the cover-picture.

I've attached a small cropped-thumbnail version that will also be used as my "contributor photo", so you'll recall which one it is.

The IEEE needs your written permission for them to use the photo. If you'll send it to me in an e-mail, I'll forward it to them.

Love,

Lynn 
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